
 

*This information is provided for general educational purposes only. Before taking any action based on this information, 
we strongly encourage you to consult with a professional accounting advisor about your specific situation. 

 

TAX RELIEF PROVIDED BY THE CARES ACT 

 

Delayed Payment of Employer Payroll Taxes 

Taxpayers (including self-employeds) will be able to defer paying the employer portion of certain 

payroll taxes through the end of 2020, with all 2020 deferred amounts due in two equal 

installments, one at the end of 2021, the other at the end of 2022. Taxes that can be deferred 

include the 6.2% employer portion of the Social Security (OASDI) payroll tax and the employer 

and employee representative portion of Railroad Retirement taxes (that are attributable to the 

employer 6.2% Social Security (OASDI) rate). The relief isn't available if the taxpayer has had 

debt forgiveness under the CARES Act for certain loans under the Small Business Act as modified 

by the CARES Act (see below). For self-employeds, the deferral applies to 50% of the Self-

Employment Contributions Act tax liability (including any related estimated tax liability). 

 


